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Westchester residents mail Cuomo on redistricting

by: Jon Campbell 

February 16, 2012

A group of several dozen Westchester County residents faxed a letter to Gov. Andrew Cuomo today, urging him to make good on his threat to veto a set of proposed lines drawn by a panel of lawmakers.

The letter blasts the proposed lines, which good-government groups have derided as being drawn to protect legislative majorities. Assembly Democrats and Senate Republicans currently hold the majority in their respective houses, and control the panel that is in charge of drawing the lines.

“It is outrageous that elected officials in the state legislature have been able to draw their own lines. By allowing partisan goals to influence their decisions they have hurt the people of Westchester County,” reads the letter, written by a group calling themselves “A Concerned Group of Westchester Leaders.”

Among those who signed on to the letter: Yonkers Democratic Committee chair Symra Brandon, and representatives from the Westchester Democratic Party and African American Men of Westchester.

Among the group’s complaints, as written in the letter:

    The cities of Yonkers, New Rochelle and White Plains have all been split—diluting the power of voters in these cities.

    Ossining has been now removed from a Westchester Senate seat, linking it with Rockland County

    Scarsdale shares common interests with the Sound Shore towns of Westchester County, yet it has been moved into a Hudson River district.

Cuomo, meanwhile, has long threatened to veto any district lines not drawn by an independent panel in the once-a-decade redistricting process. He has blasted the draft set of lines, reiterating his veto threat.

Here’s the letter:

West Chester Redistricting Letter Final
http://www.scribd.com/doc/81748783/West-Chester-Redistricting-Letter-Final 
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